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Learn from yesterday, seek today and aim for tomorrow
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Email:      admin@cayton.n-yorks.sch.uk 
Web:   www.caytonprimaryschool.co.uk
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Dear Parents/ Carers

Your child will be participating in some Forest School sessions spread throughout the year. I will send out a message, in advance on Dojo, to let you know when it is your child’s class session.  The sessions will take place on Friday afternoons in the forest area within the school grounds. Beach schools will also take place but these will be arranged for classes according to when the tide times are safe.
Please ensure that your child has the following clothing for when it is their Forest/Beach school session and it is labelled with your child’s name:

· Outdoor shoes – walking boots, wellingtons or old trainers
· Warm socks

· A warm coat – preferably waterproof

· A jumper or fleece

· A t-shirt

· Trousers

· Waterproof over-trousers if possible
· Hats and gloves

· An extra layer of clothing depending on the weather

Your child can come to school wearing forest school clothing but we ask that extra waterproofs and footwear comes in a separate bag. This is to ensure the children do not overheat in school and that mud is not traipsed through school in old trainers and boots.  We will be going out in all weathers.
During the warmer spring and summer months we ask for long sleeve t-shirts and long trousers.  Your child may also need a sunhat at these times and sun cream to apply themselves before we set off.
During Forest/Beach School sessions, children are encouraged to work with others to carry out activities such as den/shelter building, tree-climbing, rock pooling, exploration, practical and creative skills and tasks.   They most likely will get messy or wet!!
I am sure that your child will make the most of this wonderful opportunity to learn outdoors, and apply their new learning within the classroom.
Yours sincerely,

Mrs Shehi

Forest/Beach School Leader/Year 2 teacher
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